
Dear Ranger Band Alumni, 

 

Homecoming 2024 – Ranger Expedition – is just around the corner, and we are looking forward 

to celebrating Northwestern with a rowdy Alumni Ranger Band bringing the crowd to its feet. 

Please make plans to be in Alva on Saturday, October 5, to be part of the unbeatable  

Ranger Spirit. 

 

Our Alumni Band Director this year is Raye Lyn Bird, a former Ranger Band and vocal 

ensemble member. She is a teacher at Burlington Public Schools and serves as worship leader for 

the Alva Nazarene Church. 

 

Rehearsal begins at 1:00 p.m. on October 5 in the band room on the third floor of Ryerson Hall 

(the former Fine Arts Building).  

 

Game time is 3:00 p.m. and alumni band members will receive free admission to the game. 

Please register by September 26 to guarantee a free homecoming tee shirt in your desired 

size. To register online, go to https://ournorthwestern.org/get-involved/events-

programs/homecoming. You can email nwalumni@nwosu.edu or call the Northwestern 

Foundation & Alumni Association office at 580-327-8593. Remember, register by  

September 26. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on October 5 for Homecoming 2024.  Ride, Rangers, Ride! 

 

Your Alumni Band Representative, 

 

 
 

Kandee Almgren 

Class of 1995 
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